
 

Memo      
To: All Investigators 

From: Dr. Greg Lawson 

  

Date: 5-24-17 

Re: Transfers 

  

To standardize and improve practices involving the transfer of animals between facilities, 

investigators will be required to submit all transfer requests on line.  Any paper or email 

requests will be denied beginning June 1, 2017.   

Transfer requests are found on the OLAC website under the heading “forms”. 

 Dr.G 


